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Brian Schultz

From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2019 4:09 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20190038

Consumer correspondence for docket 20190038. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster  
Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2019 3:17 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:contact@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2019 2:37 PM 
To: Webmaster 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 
 
Contact from a Web user 
 
Contact Information: 
Name: John Barry 
Company: N/A 
Primary Phone:  
Secondary Phone:  
Email: johnmbarry2017@gmail.com 
 
Response requested? Yes 
CC Sent? No 
 
Comments:  
Ref: DOCKET NO. 20190038-EI  
I am writing this to urge you to reject the Gulf Power request for the storm related surcharge for a few reasons. 
First, Gulf Powers' proposal is for residential customers only. Why should we have to be the only ones affected by this 
proposal? Why aren't commercial, industrial,  and government facilities included? The Gulf spokemans' statement that 
they will"also see bills increase by 3-8 percent depending on the rate plan." is very non-specific and not at all binding like 
the proposed surcharge is.  
Next is the fact that Gulf Power is a public, for profit company. They want this rate increase so that their bottom line to 
their share holders is unaffected, which is understandable but hardly fair to the general customer. 
Lastly, there is no end date specified. The statement that the surcharge will continue until "the final determined 
recoverable amount has been recovered through the surcharge, subject to final true-up adjustments." is nebulous at 
best and leaves the door wide open for abuse. 
This is all I have to comment on  and I want to thank you for allowing me this opportunity. 
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